## Dear Parents,

Enjoy your Summer with your children! We hope you will include fun activities that help your child maintain and strengthen the reading and math skills learned in 1st grade. Local libraries have wonderful summer reading programs. Journals and scrapbooks of vacations are a terrific way to encourage writing. Planning daily activities can incorporate time and money skills. Please make sure your child reads everyday and has memorized math facts to 20 in both addition and subtraction.

As you shop this summer and take advantage of back to school sales, below is a list of supplies that we would like the 2nd grade students to bring the first day of school:

Earbuds or earphones (The kind that plug-in, not wireless)
Clear, plastic shoebox with locking lid (approx. 13x8x5)
24 #2 pencils, sharpened
10 glue sticks
3 boxes Crayola 24 count crayons (non-washable, please)
12 pack Crayola Twistables
4 black dry-erase markers
1 pack assorted gel highlighters (4 pack)
2 reams of white copy paper
2 boxes of tissues
1 roll of paper towels
2 packs of baby wipes or a refill bag

We are looking forward to working with your students in the fall!

Have a wonderful summer!
The Second Grade Teachers